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ADDENDUM NO. 2 

Issue Date:  May 18, 2022 

Project Name:  Indian River Blvd Resurfacing from 53rd St to Barber Bridge 
(IRC-1707) 

Bid Number: 2022046 

Bid Opening Date: May 26, 2022 
      
This addendum is being released to answer questions received to date. The information and documents 
contained in this addendum are hereby incorporated in the invitation to bid. This addendum must be 
acknowledged where indicated on the bid form, or the bid may be declared non-responsive.  
 
 
Questions and Answers 
1. Regarding the inlet grates, can sizes of them be provided? If they are to be custom made to fit each 

structure we will need this information in order to accurately price this. Grates out in the field are 
not within FDOT dimensional standards and will need to be custom fit and the County will need to 
review the shop drawings submitted by the Contractor. New grates are to be hot dipped 
galvanized reticuline steel and require H-20 loading. New reticuline grates should cover the full 
opening size. You should expect grates to be no larger than 10-SF in size of irregular dimensions. 
Contractor is encouraged to inspect grates and take measurements before submitting their bid. 

  
  
 

 
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  

 


